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March 21st, 2022

Semesterly Report Winter 2022

Alyna Datoo, Second Year Class Representative

December:

● Sent out weekly class emails, posted on the class Facebook page with relevant class reminders and due
dates and addressed any of the classes concerns

● Attended bi-weekly office hours
● Attended bi-weekly APSA General Council Meetings

January

● Sent out weekly class emails, posted on the class Facebook page with relevant class reminders and due
dates and addressed any of the classes concerns

● Created a color-coated Google Spreadsheet of assignment due dates and exams as a resource for the
winter semester

● Attended an EDI meeting with Dr. Hall and Dr. Sanghera to address a few issues the class brought up in
regards to stereotyping and gender expression in our pharmacotherapy lecture material

● Worked with Student Services and the LGBTQ+ PhSc in delivering the pronoun pin campaign as well as
organizing the mandatory FoPPS EDI Gender Pronoun Education Session

● Collected feedback on a in-person White Coat Coat Ceremony in early September in collaboration with
Student Services due to further delays due to COVID-19 restrictions

● Collaborated with the First Year and Third Year Class Reps to organize First Aid and CPR Training for all
3 of our respective classes

● Attended a Student Advisory Committee meeting
● Attended office hours
● Attended the Pre-Curriculum Committee Meeting with FoPPS
● Attended Curriculum Committee Meeting with FoPPS
● Attended bi-weekly APSA General Council Meetings

February

● Sent out weekly class emails, posted on the class Facebook page with relevant class reminders and due
dates and addressed any of the classes concerns

● Collaborated with Student Services and RxA on the backpack distribution
● Worked with professors to coordinate midterm review sessions
● Attended a Student Advisory Committee meeting

○ Worked with Dr. Cor, VP Academic, and the other Class Reps in creating a Winter Term 2022
Program Delivery Check-in

● Attended office hours
● Attended the Pre-Curriculum Committee Meeting with FoPPS
● Attended Curriculum Committee Meeting with FoPPS
● Attended bi-weekly APSA General Council Meetings



March

● Sent out weekly class emails, posted on the class Facebook page with relevant class reminders and due
dates and addressed any of the classes concerns

● Collaborated with Student Services and RxA on the backpack distribution
● Attended an EDI meeting with Dr. Hall and Dr. Sanghera to address a few issues the class brought up in

regards to heteronormativity and cisnormativity in our pharmacotherapy lecture material
● Attended office hours
● Attended the Pre-Curriculum Committee Meeting with FoPPS
● Attended Curriculum Committee Meeting with FoPPS
● Attended bi-weekly APSA General Council Meetings
● Begin the transition for the next Second Year Class Representative

Sincerely,

Alyna Datoo, Second Year Class Representative
Alberta Pharmacy Students’ Association
adatoo@ualberta.ca
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